I am a resident and pharmacy owner of the property adjoining to the above application.
| strongly object to the planning application for the following reasons-

1) Noise-currently there is an issue about high noise levels at night time going on upto
11.30pm to 12pm.The clients are often standing on our forecourt talking very loudly
when leaving the restaurant.

2) Pollution-Smoking is a big issue as often the clients smoke on our forecourt under
our front room windows which prevents us from opening the windows.The cigarette
stubs are littered on our forecourt!

3)Loss of light- As it is there is reduced natural light coming into our basement kitchen
due to high adjoining wall.The extension will have further impact.

4)Could the extension lead to access to the terrace area? If so this would compromise

our privacy and the other residents privacy.Furthermaore this could lead to a security issue

to our pharmacy because the dispensary window overlooks the terrace.
In conclusion the extension would exacerbate the above factors.
Thanking you in kindness

Jagdish Vaghela
Biotech Pharmacy
96 Camden Road
London

NW1 9EA



